

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

By Email

1 March 2011

John Curran President and CEO American Registry for Internet Numbers 3635 Concorde Parkway, Suite 200, Chantilly, VA 20151-1130

Dear John,

As you know, the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers ("ICANN") recently received the attached letter from Depository, Inc. with the subject line of "Bulk Access Denial by the American Registry for Internet Numbers." This letter has also been posted on the ICANN correspondence page at http://www.icann.org/en/correspondence/holtzman-to-beckstrom-27jan11-en.pdf.

Before we make a determination as to whether any action by ICANN is warranted, we would like to get American Registry for Internet Numbers' ("ARIN") position on the issues raised in the attached letter. Accordingly, please provide to us, at your earliest convenience, any information that you think might be helpful to our analysis of the issues raised by Depository, Inc.

Thank you for your cooperation and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Regards

Rod Beckstrom President and CEO

AUSTRALIA

Sydney NSW 2000

1+61 2 8236 7900

F+61 2 8236 7913